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To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Request to amend the description for 23/00271/F

[External Email]
[Think before you click on links]

Hi

Please amend to:

“Change of use from Annexe to short term holiday let (2 persons)”

Regards

Paul

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: Borough Planning
Sent: 24 February 2023 09:32
T
Subject: Request to amend the description for 23/00271/F

Dear Applicant ,

I hope this email finds you well.

The Planning Officer has now looked at your proposal and has suggested an amendment to the
description. Please confirm whether the building you wish to change the use for is classed as
garage or an annexe? We suggest changing the description accordingly to “Change of use from
annexe or garage to short term holiday lets (2 persons).”

Please confirm if you agree to make those changes.

I am looking forward to hearing from you soon



Kind regards

Sandra Homcenko MSc, BA (Hons), Technical Support Officer
 e-mail: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk
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